
Ms. Lucille Kasbarian 
303 West 66th Street 
New York , New York 

Dear Ms. Kasbarian: 

November 1 5, 1 77 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$50.00, w1ich you ~indly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral inmmemory of the late ~ tr. Alan Fenner. 

eceipt umber 27895 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


